From: Office of the Registrar

To:

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Saturday, December 3, 2022 2:55:30 PM
----- Original Message-----

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Friday, December 2, 2022 5:18 PM

To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-12-02

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Meaghan Ulla

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

I find it appalling that Enbridge is requesting another increase to its Natural Gas rates. As a subscriber to their Equal
Monthly Payment Plan, I was shocked to receive a $50.00 increase to my monthly payment amount when my cycle
renewed in September. I have always ended the year with a credit.

Upon investigating further, I realized that in the previous 12 billing cycles, my gas meter was only read 4 times (and
one of those was by me personally). If Enbridge can only commit to a 25% real meter reading, they certainly aren't
investing in service.

I have experienced a 46% increase in my EMPP billing compared to last year.

This was explained to me as being caused by an increase to the Natural Gas rates as set by the OEB. If an increase
to the natural gas rates from 2021 to 2022 was enough to justify an anticipated 46% increase in monthly customer
charges, there is absolutely no justification for further increases when the workers of this Province are fighting for
meaningful salary increases after years of unconstitutional wage freezes.

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --





